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September 15, 1931.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B 
McGill University,
Montreal.
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Dear Sir Arthur:
At s. meeting of the Executive Committee of the 

Graduates' Society held last night, it was decided to invite the 
Honourable L. A. Taschereau to be the guest of honour of the Graduates' 
Society at the McGill-'Varsity football game, to be held on the last 
day of the Graduates' Reunion, October 17th.

Our first choice was Lord Bessborough, who is 
unable to be present, and our next choice fell on Mr. Taschereau, as 
he is an honour graduate of the University, and has shown considerable 
interest in the affairs of the Graduates' Society, in such ways as 
acting recently as President of the Quebec branch of the Society, during 
the first two years of its existence, and by sympathetic interest in 
the Graduates' Society Employment Bureau, and "The McGill Hews", both 
of which have received small but welcome financial assistance from the 
Quebec Provincial Government through him, during the present year.

We also understand that Mr. Taschereau's wife 
is a distant relative of our founder, James McGill.

Before taking any action in this matter, we would 
like to know if the selection of Mr. Taschereau as our guest of honour 
would meet with your approval.
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Faithfully yours,

Executive SecretaryGJW

Telephones : MA 2664 and MA 9181 - Local 15Executive Office : McGill University, Montreal
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